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Recognising the Achievement of Our Young Indigenous Talent 
 
Airport Development Group (ADG) and Darwin Airport Resorts proudly congratulate three 
outstanding team members who were nominated at the annual GTNT Group Awards, a celebration 
of excellence in training and development across the Northern Territory. 
 
Congratulations to Tia Graham, Taylah Besic, and Brandon Kurnoth who were all nominated in the 
Student of the Year category with Tia Graham being recognised as a finalist in the category. Your 
dedication, growth, and contribution to our team are truly inspiring. 
 
 

• Tia will commence her Diploma in Hospitality Management in the coming weeks 
• Brandon is set to begin his Certificate IV in Information Technology 
• Taylah continues her development with further studies in Business Administration 

 
These achievements reflect ADG’s ongoing commitment to nurturing talent and creating pathways 
for young Indigenous Territorians to succeed and thrive in their chosen careers. 
 
“We are incredibly proud of Tia, Taylah, and Brandon. Their recognition at the GTNT Group Awards 
is a testament to their dedication and the value they bring to our organisation,” said Sandra de 
Kock, Executive General Manager People, Culture and Community, Airport Development Group. 
“We remain committed to empowering Indigenous youth through meaningful employment, 
training, and development opportunities.” 
 
Together, Airport Development Group and Darwin Airport Resorts will continue to champion the 
success of young Indigenous people, supporting stronger futures and celebrating their 
achievements 
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